
                                            

Ros Sandell – Executive Head Teacher 

How long have you been on the governing Body and what is your role?  

I have been on the governing body since 2001 when I was Deputy Head Teacher at 

Fairchildes. I am now the Executive Head of the Academy Trust. 

Why did you become a Governor at Fairchildes? 

I became a governor because I wanted to be involved in the decision making process at that 

level and I cared about the future of the school. 

Did you go to Fairchildes Primary yourself when you were a child? 

No, I went to school in Malvern in Worcestershire, where I grew up. 

What is your favourite thing about Fairchildes? 

There are so many, and have been so many over the years. That, I think, is the key – the 

school is constantly changing, trying new things and achieving success in so many areas. 

However, what remains constant is the quality of the children, parents, staff and volunteers 

at the school, which is what makes it so special! 

Is there anything you would change about the school?  

There’s nothing I can think of at the moment. (But there’s always something around the 

corner!) 

What do you do when you’re not helping our school as a Governor? 

When I am not helping out as a governor I like to play golf, I like walking and eating out, and 

I love my holidays! 


